DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AND ENERGY
OFFICE OF LAND AND WATER PLANNING

AMENDMENT TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

Public Notice

Take notice that onJl_” 1 4 “,qq;, pursuant to the
provisions of the New Jersey Watér Quality Planning Act,
N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seg., and the Statewide Water Quality
Management Planning rules (N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.4), an amendment
to the Tri-County Water Quality Management Plan was adopted
by the Department. This amendment transfers designation of
the Affordable Living Development (Block 307, Lot 3) and the
Moriuchi tract (Block 307, Lot 4) located west of Borton
Landing Road and north of Westfield Road from sewer service
area 2 (the proposed Creek Road Sewage Treatment Plant) to
sewer service area 1 (the existing Pine Street Sewage
Treatment Plant). The amendment also updates erroneous
information contained within the adopted Moorestown
Wastewater Management Plan. In addition, a small parcel of
land below Salem Road and above Borton Landing Road that was
not intended for sewer service was removed from sewer

service area 2 (Block 7400, Lot 2).
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